Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
Request For Quote

The State Board of Administration of Florida (SBA) is soliciting competitive responses from qualified licensed independent Certified Public Accounting firms with sufficient resources to serve in a pool of firms to provide audit, tax and other agreed upon procedures services to SBA real estate title holding entities. The Request for Quote (RFQ) will be available on November 21, 2016, and may be obtained from the SBA website at www.sbafla.com/fsb/DoingBusinesswiththeSBA/Vendors.aspx under “Open Competitive Solicitations”. The deadline for submitting responses is 4:00 p.m. ET on December 20, 2016. A meeting will be held on January 13, 2017, to discuss and evaluate the responses received. Oral interviews, if conducted, will be completed by January 20, 2017. If needed, a meeting will be held by January 23, 2017, to select a vendor for providing the requested services to the Selection of pool of firms to provide audit, tax and other agreed upon procedures services. The SBA reserves the right to reject any or all competitive responses and to cancel any RFQs.
